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I am a Gerontologist and Geriatric Care Manager.  The majority of my clients are 

housebound and many are in wheelchairs.  It is not feasible for them to go out to 

vote, both physically and financially.  They would have to engage transport and care-

giving assistance which is expensive and exhausting for them.  On behalf of our elder 

population who have disabilities, I strongly oppose SB210 which would abolish vote-

by-mail in Oregon. 

 

Sincerely. 

Glenna Wilder, MA 


